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Agenda Item No. (13)  
 
Board of Directors  
Meeting of September 22, 2023 
 
 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 
 

 
1. Email and letter from Kate Flavin, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Highway and 

Transportation District Board of Directors, received September 5th and September 8th , 
2023 respectively, expressing concern over the possible re-naming of the Sausalito ferry 
landing.  
 

2. Letter from Kenneth Johnson, addressed to the President of the Golden Gate Bridge 
Highway and Transportation District Board of Directors, received September 8, 2023, 
expressing concern about the condition of the Golden Gate Bridge. 
 
 
 

 
 
A copy of communications 1 and 2 are available upon request from the Office of the District 
Secretary.  
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